
 

If needed, please feel free to contact us at: a.lucarelli@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk or h.courtney@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 

Certificates and Awards 

Curriculum Certificate 

14th Henry for persevering and solving 

some tricky maths problems.  

21st Peter for working well in English 

Christian Value Certificate 

14th Jordan for Thankfulness 

21st Eliza for Compassion 

 

Year 1 

Mrs Lucarelli and Miss  

Courtney’s Weekly  

Newsletter. 

21st January 

Open Door Wednesday 3:15-3:30pm 

 

Dates for Your Diary 
 

24th Jan  - Deadline for parent governor 

ballets—12 noon. 

25th, 26th and 27th  Jan - Children learn-

ing to ride bikes in school. 

8th Feb - Safer Internet day 

11th Feb-  Break up for Half Term  

22nd Feb - Back in to school 

16th & 17th March Parents’ Evenings 

 

 

Bike Riding 
 

Next week, Go Velo will be coming into school 

to teach our younger children how to ride their 

bikes. Bikes are provided by the company. We 

ask that all children come into school in their 

uniform (unless it is their normal PE day) but 

bring their named jogging bottoms and trainers 

in a named plastic bag.  

The children will be taken out in small groups 

throughout the day/s.  

It is also important the children come to school 

in a warm, waterproof coat and gloves as the 

children may be out in the weather for some 

time. 

 

Library 

 
In order to further enhance their love of read-

ing, we are operating a class library. Children are 

able to take home a book of their choice and 

change it when they are ready. 

This Week 
 

There has been an unavoidable increase in people in and 

out of school due to COVID isolation. Just to make you 

aware, if your child is having to isolate and is feeling well, 

we will provide Home Learning for the time your child is 

off. This learning is not compulsory, but will be in line with 

what your child would be doing in school for that week so 

they need not miss out if they are fit and well. We will 

make contact, if your child is off, however if you have not 

received a phone call or email from ourselves, please feel 

free to get in touch. 

 

Healthy Snacks 
We are noticing an increase in chocolate biscuits, bars, 

crisps and sweets in Year 1. Please ensure your child only 

brings into school a piece of fruit or a healthy breakfast 

bar/snack. We will have to start sending unhealthy snacks 

home uneaten, as it is unfair for those children who are 

following the rules. Thank you for your support in this. 


